
The 2017 Hudson Garden Club Grant Recipients 

 

Hudson City Schools - $3,000 toward planting trees to increase diversity of tree types and to 

replace lost ash trees at the Hudson High School campus. 

 

Hale Farm and Village - $2,500 to restore historic gardens at the Jonathan Goldsmith House 

at Hale Farm. 

 

Conservancy for Cuyahoga Valley National Park - $2,400 to provide scholarships for 

students from local lower-income families to attend All the Rivers Run, an immersive 

outdoor learning program for 4th – 8th graders. 

 

Cleveland Botanical Garden - $1,500 to support Green Corp. Urban Gardening Program 

within Cleveland distressed neighborhoods. 

 

David Hudson Chapter DAR - $750 toward restoration and landscaping of Hudson's World 

War 1 memorial for its Centennial - 1918 to 2018 

 

Hudson Montessori School - $290 for new tools, materials and bees to continue to work in 

the existing hives of the school and keep them productive and useful. 

 

Carolyn Bouquot - $250 to maintain island at the intersection of Terex and Barlow Road. 

 


